
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

SELECT BOARD 

TOWN OF NATICK 

REGARDING THE RENEWAL OF THE CABLE TELEVISION LICENSE 

OF 

RCN TELECOM SERVICES OF MASSACHUSETTS, LLC (“RCN”) 

(Virtual Meeting – Wednesday, February 10, 2021 at 7:40 P.M.) 

 

 

The Select Board of the Town of Natick, Massachusetts hereby gives notice that as the cable 

television licensing Issuing Authority for the Town it will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, 

February 10, 2021 at 7:40 P.M regarding the renewal of the cable license of RCN Telecom Services 

of Massachusetts, LLC (“RCN”).  A copy of the proposed Cable Television Renewal License as 

of the date requested may be obtained by: (i) written request to the Select Board Office at Natick 

Town Hall, 2nd Floor, 13 East Central Street, Natick, MA 01760; (ii) e-mail request to 

Selectboard@natickma.org; or by (iii) telephone request to the Board at 508-647-6410.  

 

Due to COVID 19 restrictions, the hearing will be held remotely. Anyone wishing to be heard in 

this matter can participate in the virtual meeting being held through Zoom. Log in instructions 

will be published on the 2/10/21 Select Board agenda. 

 

All interested persons are invited to attend. 

 

 

    

 

January 27, 2021 

February 3, 2021 

 


